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A note from the principal…
Greetings!  

This is the last edition of the Disney Newsletter for the year!   

End of the year festivities is underway! 

Monday - 
All Day - Rockin’ 50’s Field Day - We will be outside rain or shine all day!  

Tuesday - 
9:15-11:15 - Variety Show
2:30 - Preschool Graduation

Wednesday - 
1:00 - Staff against 5th Grade Kickball Game

Thursday - 
11:00 - 5th Grade Graduation
NOON - School ends at noon this day and lunch will not be served. 

Things to Do -- Please look for your child's report card to be mailed home. You should receive it in early June.  It's VERY 
important that ALL families complete online registration prior to August 1st for each student.

The last week of school is going to be very fun for your children. Thank you for sharing them with us!

Mrs. Scharff
Disney Principal

Walt Disney Elementary, a diverse school devoted to 
each child, guarantees all students a world-class 
education through challenging, engaging, and 
innovative learning experiences. We will ensure 
students demonstrate academic excellence and 
social and emotional skills necessary for personal 
success in a global society. 
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Fun Friday dress-up days will happen on the first of 
each month.

Disney Spirit Days will be at the end of each month.

May 20th- Disney Spirit Day 

Mark Your Calendars 
for these Fun Days!

Parents, please remember to pick up any medications that you have 
at school for your child by noon on the last day of school Thursday, 

May 26,2022 . All medications that are left after the last day, 
including inhalers, Epi Pens and prescriptions, will be 

disposed of by the school nurse. We are not able to send 
medications home with your child. We are not allowed to hold 

medications for you for the next school year. We get to start all over 
in August! Have a wonderful summer!

McKenna Hoffman, CNA

Kindalynn Mascarello , Health Room Para

Disney Elementary, 402-715-2351



PTO News
Hello Disney families! We are so happy with how the carnival turned out despite the 
last-minute changes of moving it inside due to the weather.
Thank you so much to all the volunteers for helping make the carnival a success! We 
could not have done it without you!!
It was so nice to see the kids with their families, and we appreciate you coming out and 
supporting Disney PTO by attending the event.
 
We have our PTO meeting on Wednesday, May 11th, at 5:45 pm at Disney Elementary in 
the conference room. We would love for you to attend the meeting if you can.
 
Announcement - PTO will have two positions on the board opening at the end of this 
school year.
I will be stepping down from the PTO President position. I have enjoyed being able to 
help plan events and fundraisers to benefit our school, but I am unable to move forward 
on the PTO going into the next school year. 
 
Deidre Snow is currently the Co-President, but this will be her last year as her kid will be 
moving up to middle school in August. She has significantly impacted Disney's PTO for 
the past four years and will be greatly missed. She did a fantastic job keeping it 
organized, and she deserves to be recognized for all her hard work and dedication to this 
PTO. Thank you, Deidre!!!
 
Jill Vanbibber, who is currently our Treasurer, will be moving up and taking over the 
President role, which will open the Treasurer position. 
 
Jen Prasch will also be stepping down at the end of this school year, opening up the Vice 
President position.
 
Libby McGuire is our Secretary, and she will remain in that position.
 
Jill and Libby are amazing ladies that will continue serving on the PTO into the next 
school year, and I'm confident they will do a fabulous job!
 
If you are interested in the Vice President and/or Treasurer position on the PTO board, 
please email Deidre or me. Just let us know if you have any questions regarding these 
positions. This would be a one-year commitment for the 2022-2023 school year. I have 
listed below the duties for each of these positions.
 
Vice President - Assists the President and chair meetings in the absence of the President. 
Prepares agendas for official PTO meetings. Oversee the committee system of the PTO 
and be present at any PTO event for Walt Disney Elementary.
 
Treasurer - Serve as custodian of the PTO's finances, collect revenue, pay authorized 
expenses, follow all financial policies and hold all financial records. Present a financial 
statement at every meeting and other times when requested by the board. Make a full 
report at the end of the current school year and be present at any PTO event for Walt 
Disney Elementary.
 













LUNCH MENU CHANGE

May 17th- 25th the kitchen will be serving sack lunches 
in lieu of the normal menu.

Students may choose from these options:

Choice 1) Turkey and Cheese
Choice 2) Ham and Cheese

Choice 3) Sunbutter and Jelly





Are you or someone you know looking for a rewarding job? Do you love kids? 
Want to do something meaningful each day? We are hiring for most positions! 

Things to like: Flexible hours – great for parents/students, variety of hours, no 
weekends, great pay, summers off for many positions, family-first place to work.

 

Come SHINE with us at Millard! 
#SHINEwithMPS 

The Watch D.O.G.S. and Super M.O.M.S. 
Volunteer Calendar is now online!

Please sign up today for your spots on the new volunteer calendar:

Here’s how it works in 3 easy steps:
1)Go to:  WatchDog/SuperMom Sign Up 

2)Enter your email address: you will not need to register an account on SignUp.com
3)Choose your spots- SignUpGenuis.com will send you an automated confirmation and 

reminders.  Easy!

SignUp.com does not share your email address with anyone.  If you prefer not to use your email 
address please contact Ms.Cramer directly.

***Please try to sign up at least a week in advance to allow time for schedules to be made.***

Contact Ms. Cramer with any questions 
jmcramer@mpsomaha.org

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0445A8AF28A0FF2-watch

























